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Subject:                          FW: PRR request
 
 

From: London, Sarah 
Sent: Thursday, October 30, 2014 3:38 PM
To: 'Morgan True'
Subject: RE: PRR request
 
Hi Morgan,
 
I’ve had the chance to check with all relevant staff here, and this office does not have records responsive to your request
 below.  As Sue Allen has explained, the Governor’s Office learned through the Health Operations Center that the CDC had
 contact with the traveler prior to his international travel.  All such contact ran through the HOC, not the Governor’s Office. 
 Hope that’s helpful,
 
Sarah
 
 
Sarah London
Counsel to the Governor
802-828-3333
sarah.london@state.vt.us
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